
 

  

❝Be Inspired & Achieve Together❞ 

 
 
23rd March 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
On Monday, throughout the day, all Year 8 students took part in an additional RSHE session on Teen Abuse, 
funded by Gedling District Council. Their behaviour for our outside visitors was fantastic, they all showed 
respect and really got engaged in the sessions. This was commented on by our outside providers.  
 
We just wanted to say a massive thank you to them and to ask you to reiterate this at home please as we 
were really proud of their respect for others, the academy, learning and themselves which was shown by 
the whole year group.  
  
Yours faithfully  
 

 
Miss S Garrad 
Assistant Vice Principal & Deputy DSL 
 
 


